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Please be advised that new PNB branches will be opening
on September 29, 2025 (Monday). You may visit us at:

PNB CDO-Uptown Branch

La Piazza Uptown Park 
Masterson Avenue, Brgy. Balulang
Cagayan de Oro City

PNB Paranaque-Better Living-Russia Branch

48 Russia St., Dona Soledad Ave.
Better Living Subd., Brgy. Don Bosco
Paranaque City

The officers and staff of the new branches look forward to
assist you with your banking needs.

Thank you for your continued support.

Opening of New PNB 
Branches


	Slide 1: Opening of New PNB Branches

